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RE: aurora airport plan

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Tue 6/11/2024 2:58 PM
To harmonjan@sterling.net <harmonjan@sterling.net>
Cc BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>

Hello Harmon and Janette,

Thank you for sending us your thoughts about the runway length and aircraft size at the Aurora Airport.  We will
make sure that your comments (along with those from local residents, government partners, and businesses)
are included in the information that the Oregon Department of Aviation (ODAV) considers as they make a
decision on what alternatives to include in the final Aurora Airport Master Plan. You can find more information
at the project website and also submit other questions or concerns you might have:
https://publicproject.net/AuroraAirport#

Thank you again for taking time to send us your comments,
Brandy
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From: harmonjan@sterling.net <harmonjan@sterling.net>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 3:21 PM
To: Oregon Department of Aviation <mail.aviation@ODAV.oregon.gov>
Subject: aurora airport plan
 
We are writing to express our strong objection to lengthening runways and increasing size of aircraft at Aurora
Airport.  Planes from this airport already take off and land over densely populated areas and this proposal will
seriously adversely affect communities in and near the flight path both in terms of noise and quality of life, and
also in terms of safety.  In addition, the Boone Bridge section of I-5 is already a traffic nightmare and adding
traffic to and from the airport is not tenable.  We have a more than adequate airport in Portland and the studies
do not support the need for this expansion any time in the near future
.
Please take citizens and neighbors concerns into consideration and stop any expansion of Aurora Airport.
 
Harmon and Janette Laurin
Wilsonville, Oregon
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